

Special Notice to Members: Printing Industries of America Takes on Issue of Patent Home - Special Notice to Members: Printing Industries of America Takes on Issue of Patent Trolling Trolling

Special Notice to Members: Printing Industries of America Takes on Issue of Patent Trolling

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, June 19, 2013—<u>Printing Industries of America</u>'s President and CEO Michael Makin issued the following notice to its membership today.

Dear Members:

In recent months, Printing Industries of America has seen an alarming increase in the number of printers who have reported being targeted by law firms alleging they are infringing patents for technologies as ubiquitous in the industry as prepress workflow, computer-to-plate, and Web-to-print.

This experience is consistent with a disturbing trend in the country—patent trolling. According to a recent report by The White House, suits brought by patent trolls have tripled in the last two years, rising from 29 percent of all infringement suits to 62 percent of all infringement cases.

The patents in question describe a method or process, allowing patent holders to go after the users of technology—printers in this case—rather than limiting their focus to technology manufacturers. The patent trolls do not just target large companies. Small, medium, and large printers have been sent threatening letters demanding recompense for patent infringement.

NEW:

- Emerging Trends and Technologies Detailed at the 2013 LPIA Conference
- TAGA Has Announced
 Industry Leaders Chris
 Travis, Daniel Dejan, Ian
 Hole, and Professor Tim
 Claypole to Keynote the 66th
 Annual Technical Conference
- > 2013 LPIA Conference— Registration Open
- PGSF Announces the 2013

 Board of Directors and Slate
- Drive Organizational
 Excellence with the 2014
 Continuous Improvement
 Conference

Printing Industries of America is working on a strategy to address this issue, which includes researching the alleged patents, retaining a patent attorney for strategic advice, and initiating legislative activity. We are actively seeking a legislative fix that would prevent frivolous patent trolling and are fighting for retroactive protection for those of our members that are currently victims of this reprehensible practice.

Fighting this issue requires substantial resources, and we may be asking for members to assist us financially as we delve further into the issue. In the interim, if your company has received a letter from a law firm alleging patent infringement, please share these details with Jim Workman at 1-800-910-4283 (ext. 710) or iworkman@printing.org.

Stay tuned for further developments.

Sincerely,

That The Michael Makin

President & CEO

Printing Industries of America

Published on Wednesday, June 19, 2013 (updated 06/19/2013)



Professional Resources

- ▶ Prepress
- ▶ Press
- ▶ Postpress
- Executive &

Management

- → Sales & Marketing
- ▶ Educators
- Human Relations

Technology & Research

- ▶ Automation
- ▶ Color
- Consulting and

Training

- ▶ Digital
- ▶ Mailing
- ▶ Offset
- Quality Control
- Standards and Specifications
- ▶ Technical Advice

Government Advocacy

- About Government
 Affairs
- Policy
- Legislative Action
 Center
- News & Events
- ▶ PrintPAC

Industry Profile & Economics

- ▶ Industry Surveys
- Economic Reports
- ▶ Industry Statistics
- Industry News
- ▶ Forecasting
- Management Data
 Center

Environmental

- Green & Sustainability
- EHS Regulatory

Compliance

- Figure 1
- · Consulting
- Meet the Staff

Online Store | Events and Training Calendar | Blog | Buying Power | Awards | Find a Printer | Students | About Us Back to the top

Copyright © 2013 Printing Industries of America | 200 Deer Run Rd. Sewickley, PA 15143 | 1-800-910-4283

